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NATIONAL LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS

MEMORIAL | MUSEUM | OFFICER SAFETY & WELLNESS

December 16, 2022

Captain Thomas Caifa

NYS ENCON Police, Region 4 Headquarters
1130 N Westcott Rd

Schenectady, NY 12306-2014

Dear Captain Caifa:

It is our honor to inform you that the name of Police Officer LAWRENCE EDWARD
CABANA (End of Watch: 8/6/2022) of the New York Dept. of Environmental Conservation
has been approved for inclusion to the National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial in
Washington, D.C. The name will be formally dedicated on May 13, 2023 at the 35th Annual
Candlelight Vigil during National Police Week (NPW). An invitation and additional
information will be sent to you via email regarding this event. If contact information was
provided for the officer’s family, a similar letter has been sent to them.

Enclosed is a verification form for your officer which lists the information we have received.
Review and confirm that the officer’s name, rank, department, and the end of watch date is
correct and return the verification form to us by Friday, December 30, 2022; otherwise the
officer’s name will be engraved on the Memorial as it appears on the death certificate.

Traditionally, we invite Honor Guard units from departments who have lost an officer to
participate in the various NPW events. To learn more about how your department can be
represented at NPW, visit our website at https://nleomf.org/honorguard Also visit our website at
www.nleomf.org for more information about the Candlelight Vigil and NPW. If you have any
questions or concerns, please contact our Research Managers, Carolie Heyliger at (202)737-7136
or Vanissa Varnado at (202) 737-7981.

Sincerely,

Lt

Marcia Ferranto, Chief Executive Officer
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